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Overview
● THS has been acknowledged for the eighth straight year with the Wisconsin Advanced

Placement Pacesetter Award, Level 3.  This award is for the 2019-20 school year.  This
award represents that more than 10% of our student body takes an AP exam and more
than 60% of these students score 3 or higher.  Congratulations to our students and AP
teachers for their hard work and success with advanced coursework.

● Family Consumer Science students competed in the Nicolet Culinary Cupcake
Challenge. There were 6 districts with multiple teams from each district that competed.
Two THS teams placed this year. One team received 1st and one team received 3rd.
Congratulations to all of the competitors and teachers.

● The Class of 2021 Scholarship Night was held on Wednesday, May 26th.  Thank you to
all of the local scholarship donors that supported the Class of 2021.  Approximately
$145,000 was awarded by local donors as a part of the program.

● Congratulations to the Class of 2021 on their graduation. Sixty three students
participated in the ceremony on Friday, May 28th. Thank you to the maintenance and
technology departments for your help with the event, along with all of the school staff
that facilitated the event.

● THS summer school will be conducted June 7 - June 25.  Students will work on credit
recovery.  Approximately 30 students will participate.

Upcoming
● Staff professional development and collaborative work will be ongoing throughout the

summer months.  This is an important time for work to take place and staff will be
participating in development opportunities facilitated by the District and other entities.


